
I pray that this note finds all citizens of Hideaway doing well in the early days of what appears will be a 

very hot summer.  The City Council will meet in our regularly scheduled meeting on the 12th of July, at 5 

p.m. in the Administrative Building Conference Room.  All are welcome to attend.  We are currently 

developing the agenda, which will be posted in accordance with public law, but I expect topics to include 

our investment policy for reserve funds, as well as a conversation concerning professional financial services 

firms for the City.  We will also discuss and vote on the proposed water tariff that has been negotiated and 

proposed to the City by the Undine Corporation.  The purchase of Crystal Water Systems by Undine is 

moving through the approval process with the Public Utilities Commission and is on track to be approved 

in the near future.  The graduated rate tariff was negotiated by Undine and the Council.  Special thanks to 

Alderman Kashouty for his tireless work on behalf of our citizens to move this forward.  Please join us at 

the meeting and let your voice be heard. 
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